
 

 
ANTI-DUMPING NOTICE NO. 2014/02 

 
Processed Dried Currants 

Exported from Greece  

Findings in relation to a Continuation Inquiry into 
Anti-Dumping Measures 

 
Customs Act 1901 – Part XVB 

 
The Anti-Dumping Commission (the Commission) has completed its inquiry, into whether 
the expiration of the anti-dumping measures applying to processed dried currants 
(currants) exported to Australia from Greece would lead, or would be likely to lead to, a 
continuation of, or a recurrence of, the dumping and the material injury that the measures 
are intended to prevent.  
 
The Parliamentary Secretary to the Minister for Industry (the Parliamentary Secretary) has 
considered the Commission’s final findings and recommendations as detailed in Anti-
Dumping Commission Report No. 213 (REP 213).  The Parliamentary Secretary has 
accepted the Commission’s recommendations and reasons for the recommendations, 
including all material findings of fact or law set out in REP 213.  
 
Under subsection 269ZHG(1) of the Customs Act 1901 (the Act) the Parliamentary 
Secretary has declared that he has decided to secure the continuation of the dumping duty 
notice currently applying to currants exported to Australia from Greece.  
 
The notice continues in force after 14 January 2014.   
 
Notice of the Parliamentary Secretary’s decision was published in The Australian 
newspaper and the Commonwealth of Australia Gazette on 13 January 2014.  
 
Interested parties may seek a review of this decision by lodging an application with the 
Anti-Dumping Review Panel (www.adreviewpanel.gov.au), in accordance with the 
requirements in Division 9 of Part XVB of the Act, within 30 days of the publication in The 
Australian.  
 
REP 213 has been placed on the Commission’s public record, available at 
www.adcommission.gov.au.  Alternatively, the public record may be examined at the 
Commission office by contacting the case manager on the details provided below.  
 
  



Enquiries about this notice may be directed to the case manager on telephone number 
(02) 6275 5755, fax number 1300 882 506 or +61 2 6275 6888 (outside Australia) or email 
operations2@adcommission.gov.au. 
 
 
 
 
Dale Seymour 
Commissioner 
Anti-Dumping Commission 
 
13 January 2014 


